
We are excited to 

announce the relocation of 

The Center for Autism & 

Neurodevelopmental 

Disorders to our 

permanent site on  

April 30, 2024.   

 

Our new location will be: 

Joe C. Wen Center for 

Advanced Care 

UCI Health Irvine 

19200 Jamboree Rd 

Suite 1100 

Irvine, CA 92612 

 

Please note that our 

telephone number has 

changed. 

PARKING INFORMATION 

BUS INFORMATION 

Parking is available at designated spaces in the 

Wen Center garage.  

Bus stops are within the block of our new 

address.  

MOVING! 
WE ARE  
MOVING! 

John Wayne Airport 

73 

tollway 

 NEW 
PERMANENT 

LOCATION 
APRIL 30, 2024 

AS OF TUESDAY 

We hope to see 
you at our new 

site soon! 

(657) 579-4100 

Our new location is on the  
1st floor of the Joe C. Wen 
Center for Advanced Care 


